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I strongly oppose this measure. Vote by mail is convenient, you do not need to take 

time off work to vote.  You can drop off your ballot at the County office or the post 

office.   

 

Additionally, this proposed bill adds an increased burden for those who do not drive.  

My 89 year-old father does not drive, but he can drop his ballot off in the mail without 

physically waiting in line to vote.  He also can't stand in line to wait to vote. 

 

How much would this cost the state compared to our current 30 year-old system of 

vote by mail?  

 

PLEASE DO NOT consider this bill, it is wrong and backwards.  

Thank you, 

 

Wendy Gray 

Hood River, OR 


